Our water is safe to drink

Maybe you watch TV news and or read the news online.  This week one main storyline has been the St. John Parish employee indictments related to falsify records leading to the amoeba found in their water system.  The following link is the nola.com article related to how water samples were possibly falsified. 

http://www.nola.com/politics/index.ssf/2014/10/indicted_st_john_parish_employ.html

So, what does Beau Chene do make sure your water is safe? 

We follow every regulation required of the DHH and more.  At Beau Chene we take free chlorine residual samples at our 2 wells and farthest most sampling point away from the wells each and every day.  The requirement is to maintain a free chlorine residual of 0.5 milligrams per liter of water in the system at all times which we do.  We also take 2 weekly samples, not required of the DHH, from our 12 designated sample stations in an effort to proactively monitor the water system.  We internally audit the taking of samples via a rotation of the personnel handling the process of taking the samples.  This preventive measure is to ensure we are not falsify results. 

One person from the team then delivers the required 5 monthly samples to a designated DHH drop off location.  The delivered samples are randomly taken from the 12 different sampling locations each month to ensure that we are covering the entire community’s water supply.  We consistently maintain our chlorine levels at a greater than 1.0 milligrams per liter of water in an effort to ensure our levels are above the minimum required 0.5 milligrams per liter of water at our farthest points out from the wells.

Any questions or concerns can be addressed to Management via phone, email or at the office.

Thank You
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